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06 October 2013

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New Yorl, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

Huntsman is proud to include information regarding our integration of the UN Global Compact
Ten Principles in our 2012 Sustainability Report. Upon final publication, our 2012
Sustainability Report will be freely available online to our stakeholders. A summary of our
progress will be available in our 2012 Sustainability Report and on the Sustainability page of our
website. We welcome comments from the UN Global Compact.

We continue to incorpotate the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact as appropriate into our
corporate policies and standards, as these principles complement our own business values and
goals. We are proud to reaffirm our continuing support for the Ten Principles of the Global
Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this
communication, we express our continued commitment to advance those principles within our
sphere of influence.

Sincerely yours,

S AN

Peter K. Huntsman
President and CEQO
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